
Central Missouri Radio Association K0SI 146.76(-) September, 2002

 

SQUELCH TALE
CLUB OFFICERS

President KMØR, Don

Vice President KØGN, Greg

Treasurer NØEG, John

Recording Sec. WMØH, Dewey

Corr. Sec. KCØJZY, Janet

Web Guru WYØB, Jim

Member @ Lrg AEØS, Dale

Treasures report 

Checking: $ not available Savings: $ not available 

Central Missouri Radio Association PO Box 283 Columbia Mo 65205 The CMRA is a not-for-profit Mo. 
Corporation 

Check out our web site: http:// www.qsl.net/cmra It's even been updated a little! 

To submit articles, contact KMØR via email at kmØr@arrl.net 

Note's If you have any changes in your mailing address or E-mail Send it to me KMØR, Don at: 
kmØr@arrl.net 

CALENDAR FOR September Each Monday evening (except the Monday preceding the meeting) join with 
the members at the club station on Worley. 

Each Wednesday is Club Net at 9:00 p.m. If you're interested or willing to volunteer for Net Control or if you 
have questions contact WM0H, Dewey. 

10th Club Meeting at Boone Electric's conference room. 

The first Amateur Radio Emergency Communications Course (ARECC) level 1 met at the club station. This 
class has wrapped up resulting in several people learning lots of new things about emergency 
communications. Please contact Dale, Greg or Don for info on the next one! 

Note If 2002 appears on your address label your dues have been paid. Thanks! To renew your membership 
for 2002, Please complete the form below and mail along a check for $20.00, ($25.00 per family) to: CMRA 
P.O. BOX 283 COLUMBIA, Mo. 65205 



Minutes: 

Meeting opened at 7:00 

Minutes read and approved 

Old bus: shirts and badges - We voted on approved a logo for the club and boy does it look neat. 

The ARRL audio news has been tabled for now - more later. Hamfest - Well we talked a lot about the 
hamfest and who needs to do what and of course by now you know how it all came out. Be at the next club 
meeting and find out how we did. We need everyone's input on what needs to be improved and what was 
done great so we can make next years hamfest even better. 

Of course the hamfest was the main topic of the club meeting. 

Meeting was closed at 8:23. 

Dewey WM0H 

VE Corner 

At the hamfest we had 6 people testing and now have one new Tech one new General and one new Extra. 
Only one person did not pass an element. I would encourage everyone to upgrade so you can enjoy more 
radio. If you enjoy radio now just think how much more fun you could have. 

Well until next time be RADIO ACTIVE. 

Dewey 

Enjoy Ham Radio **************************** 


